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NEWSLETTER 
27/11/20 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for  

BEING KIND 

You have earned 10 dojos! 
Year R Amos Bill Ray 

Year 1 Bailey  Annie-Mae 

Year 2 Louis Summer 

Year 3 Logan Charlie 

Year 4 Alisha Thomas 

Year 5 Skye Aleena 

Year 6 Julie Lucan 
 

 

Royal British Legion Poppy 

Appeal 

Thank you for your contributions 

to the Royal British Legion by 

buying poppies and other items. 

Together West Street has raised 

£221-77 to support the work of 

the Royal British Legion. 

THANK YOU! 
 

 
 

RECEPTION HEALTH ASSESSMENT QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

Thank you to those Reception parents who have completed and returned the 

Reception Health Assessment Questionnaire.  

The School Nurse has now collected these questionnaires.  
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Remember to use Inventry to sign 

your child in when they arrive late, 

are being taken out for AND being 

brought back for appointments. 

This is really important as we use 

the Inventry system to check who is 

on site when there is an emergency 

evacuation. 

When you need help with this, 

please ask the office staff.  

 

The school office is open from 8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the answer 

phone before 8.30am.        

                                                                      

A member of staff will phone you back 

when necessary. 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

 

For parents in Key Stage 2 who pay 

for their child’s school dinners 

 

School dinners cost £2.30 each 

 

So school dinners for one week  

cost £2.30 x 5 = £11.50 

 

 

Polite reminder 

 

Please do not bring your dog on to school 

grounds when bringing your child to and 

from school 

 

Thankyou   
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IMPORTANT INFO re: FLU VACCINATIONS 

 

Do you want your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school?  

 

The vaccinations will take place at our school on 9th December 2020. 

 

Please follow this link to complete an online consent form; 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119174&Type=FLU 

 

 

The link will close on 02/12/2020 so you must complete the online consent form 

BY THIS DATE.  

 

Has your child already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since September 2020, then 

please ignore this message. 

  

When you have any problems accessing the link please telephone 0333 358 3397. 
 

                    
 

Hot school meal plan for next week 

Children will still have packed lunches on the days when their year group is not having hot 

school meals – these will either be provided at school or brought in from home. 

 

Week 

starting 

Mon 30th 

Nov 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Year group 

bubbles 

Year 1 Reception Year 1 Reception Year 1 

Year 2 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 3 Year 4 Year 3 

Year 5 Year 6 Year 5 Year 6 Year 5 

Menu choices Brunch 

OR  

Cheese & 

Onion Pasty  

Cottage Pie 

OR  

Tomato & 

Marscarpone 

Pasta 

Roast Dinner  

OR 

Tomato 

Pasta 

Curry  

OR 

Panini 

Pizza 

OR  

Fish 

 

Every Friday, the table above showing which year group bubbles are having lunch in the hall 

and the menu choices will be shared in the school newsletter. This will be sent home every 

Friday as well as being published on both the school website and facebook page. 
 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119174&Type=FLU
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What’s happening in 
December? 

 
Each year group will be learning and practising a performance that 
will be filmed. Mr. Smith (Chief Christmas Extravaganza Producer) 
will then collate each year group’s performance in to one Christmas 

Extravaganza film. This will be available for all families to watch at 
home – further details to follow 

Christmas Card Factory 
All children will be making cards to send 
to local organisations 

Friday 4th December 

Go Velo working with Reception to learn 
to ride a bike 

Monday 7th – Thursday 10th 
December 

Flu immunisations available to all 
children 

Wednesday 9th December 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5 
Christmas Dinner 
Year 2, Year 4, Year 6 Christmas Parties 
Everyone wear Christmas jumpers 

Wednesday 16th December 

Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 Christmas 
Dinner 
Reception, Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5 
Christmas Parties 
Everyone wear Christmas jumpers 

Thursday 17th December 

All  children watch Christmas 
Extravaganza in their own bubble 

Friday 18th December 

School closes at 1.30pm for the Christmas 
holidays 

Friday 18th December 

 
What’s happening in 

January? 
 

School re-opens: letters sent home to book 
Parent Teacher Meeting appointments  

Monday 4th January 

Parent Teacher Meetings by phone Weeks beginning Monday 
11th & 18th January 
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